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Correction regarding HIP State Plan – Basic 
copayments for dental services 
The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Bulletin BT201508 released February 5, 2015, incorrectly states how 

copayments will be assessed for dental services under the HIP State Plan – Basic option. In error, BT201508 states that 

HIP State Plan – Basic members are subject to a $4 outpatient copay per date of service (DOS). 

The assessment of copayments for dental services under HIP 

State Plan – Basic is corrected as follows: HIP State Plan – 

Basic members are subject to a $4 outpatient copay per service. 

If more than one service is rendered on a single DOS, a 

copayment will be assessed for each service. Further, providers 

are reminded that preventive services, such as routine cleanings, 

are exempt from copayment requirements. 
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